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AGGURA HILLS

February 17, 2021
Re: Welcome!

Hello Agoura Village Specific Plan (AVSP) Citizens Advisory Group (CAG) Member,

My name is Denice Thomas. | am the City of Agoura Hills Community Development
Director and staff point of contact for the AVSP update process we are about to embark
upon. | am very excited to have you on board and | look forward to your contribution. We
have our first meeting Tuesday, February 23, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom. Prior to the
meeting you will receive the Zoom invitation.

By now you should have received electronic copies of the following documents:

» Agoura Village Specific Plan;

» Planning Principles approved by the City Council;
» CAG Rules of Engagement;

» Scope of Work; and

» Meeting Schedule.

In addition to the electronic resources, you will be given a hard copy of the materials
discussed above. The instructions for picking the materials up will be in the email
message you receive for us soon.

| want to take the opportunity to welcome you to this interactive process. We have quite
a bit of work ahead of us but with your willingness to share your thoughts and your
commitment to attending the meetings prepared and ready to work, | know we will deliver
a thoughtful recommendation that Agoura Hills residents, businesses, and visitors can
enjoy for many years to come.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to
me at (818)597-7311 or by email at dthomas@agourahillscity.org.

Sincerelyi

Denice Thomas, AICP
Director of Community Development



